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St Finian’s Church   

and Our Lady Queen of Heaven 

 

 

 

 

 

and  
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 THE SECOND SUNDAY OF 

LENT  

21ST FEBRUARY 2016 
 

 

 
 

           
NOVENA OF GRACE 

The Novena of Grace in this 
Year of Mercy will take place 

4th March to the 12th March. We 
will have different speakers at 

each Mass.Our Novena of 
Grace gives us the opportunity 

to make this Lent count. 

 
 

           
      PRAYING DURING LENT 
 

There will be an opportunity 
on each Friday morning 
during Lent after the 10am 
Mass to gather to discuss 
and pray on St Luke’s 
Gospel. During this year of 
mercy we will concentrate 
on the Parables of Mercy. 
Meeting will end at 11.10am 
All welcome. 

 
 

 
  13TH feb/14th  feb 

 

For the running of our parish 
 

Envelope Collection:           €970 
Standing Orders:                 €370 
 

The above are the ONLY collections 
that stay in the parish to support the 
running costs of our parish. Please 
consider contributing if you don’t 
already do so.  
Please contact Stephanie in the parish 
office for details. 
 

 

Collections for outside the 
parish 
Common Fund:    €600 
(First collection)          
ACCORD                 €910 
(Second Collection) 

 

 

 
 

 
Baptism Dates 

Baptisms on the following  
Sundays at 12.30pm  

      Feb 28th and March 13th 
April 10th and April 24th  

                           

           
The New Envelope Year will start on 

Sunday 6th of March.  Those of you 

who contribute by way of weekly 

envelope will receive a new box of 

envelopes for the beginning of the new 

year over the next week.  If you do not 

receive a box of envelopes by the 

beginning of March please contact 

Stephanie in the parish office.  For 

Standing orders please also contact 

Stephanie in the parish office. 

 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS  

 
DURING LENT 

 

 
 

Members of our African Community 

will be leading the Stations of the Cross 

for our Community every Friday 

evening during Lent at 7.30pm. All are 

welcome! Please note that on Friday 

March the 4th the Stations of the Cross 

will be at the earlier time of 6.30pm 

because our prayer service for world 

day of prayer is at 7.30pm. 

 
 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 
 

 
St Finian’s parish church invite you to 

a prayer service on Friday March the 

4th at 7.30pm. A warm welcome 

awaits you. 

 

Trócaire Boxes available in the Church. 

please take one home!  

 

 
 

 
 

Week commencing 
22nd February 2016 

 

Mon 22nd        
Brian Regan (RD) 
Annette Reilly (1st AN) 
Health Intention   

  Tues 23rd     
Bella Fogarty (RD) 
Christine Kane (RD) 
Wed 24th     

Special Intention                     

Thurs 25th        
Valentine Keenan (RD) 
                       

Fri 26th         
Michael Dunne (AN)  
Sat 27th        
11am Valentine Keenan (RD) 
Vigil 6.30pm  
Jaculine O’ Carroll (RD) 
Eileen Keady (25th AN & Birthday 
Rem) 
Ursula Farrell (MM) 
  
Sun 28th         

10am Catherine Mervyn (AN) 
             Alan Byrne (AN) 
11.30am Elizabeth Coughlin (RD) 

 

 

 
Church gate collection last weekend in 

aid of  

St Vincent de Paul amounted to 

€1126.84. Many thanks. 
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